
Year 2                                Home learning                                      Term 5 
 

                       A Starry Night  
                                    Nocturnal Animals 

 
Our topic this term is ‘A Starry Night’. Within this topic, we will be learning all about nocturnal animals and living things and 

their habitats. Our homework project will therefore be linked to this topic. I have spoken to the children in class about this 

and they are very excited! 

 

Please choose one project idea for the term. I have provided the children with some ideas such as: 

 Find out some facts about three different nocturnal animals 

 Draw a labelled diagram of a mini beast 

 Hold your own bug hunt in your garden or the park and record what types of mini beasts you see 

 Make a poster about one type of nocturnal animal 

 Make a bug hotel in your garden (or a family member’s garden) 

The projects will be due in on Monday 13th May 2019. 

We are continually assessing the children’s progress and those making the most progress are supported at home by: 

 Reading at least 3 times a week. 

 Being read to regularly using books with rich descriptive vocabulary and from a variety of genres. [Stories, poems, information books, 
longer stories with chapters.] 

 Answering comprehension questions. 

 Practising number facts to 10, 20, 30 or 100 as appropriate. 

 Telling the time and using money in real life situations. 

 Spelling the common exception words regularly. 
 

Thank you for your continuous support. Miss Smith  


